Dear Member,

The annual meeting of the Chebeague Island Council will be held at the Chebeague United Methodist Church Parish House at 7:30 PM on Wednesday, August 20th, 2008

The annual election of officers and board members will be included.  A quorum, of 30 members must be present to conduct any business.  A “member” is one who has paid their annual dues of at least $12.00 within the past 12 months.  We hope that you will attend the meeting.

If you are unable to attend PLEASE complete the proxy below and send it to Deb Bowman at cheblib@hotmail.com, or deliver it to the envelope on the desk in the Library.

Thank you very much for your help.  We appreciate you continued support for everything that the Council does for the island: publication of the Calendar, sponsorship of the Health Clinic, the Samaritan Fund and the Fuel Aid Fund, flu clinics, Chedemption, etc. . . . 

Deborah Bowman, President

PROXY: The undersigned is a member of the Chebeague Island Council.  In the event that I am (we are) unable to attend the annual meeting, I hereby designate Ester Knight to vote for the officers and committee members in my (our) behalf

Signed  _____________________________________

Print Name(s)  _______________________________ 

